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Hello Belvedere Family Church Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Pastor Justin asked me to organize a Guest Events Planning Committee. 

 

This committee will plan events for any guests from witnessing and outreach. 

 

We just concluded a very successful, uplifting and spirit filled 1 Day Workshop for 

 

guests called, "The Belvedere Experience" in July this year. There were over 50 participants, with many 

guests, those known for a while and others very new to our community. 

 

If you feel inspired to help discuss and plan future events, please feel free to contact Pastor Justin or 

myself. We will meet on Zoom to get started. Meetings will be about 1 hour long for focused and 

intentional planning. We plan to have our first meeting on Tuesday, September 19, 2023 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Please reach out to us soon as inspiration hits your heart, mind and soul. 

 

To be very honest and transparent, we are praying for "Mature Youth" who want to get involved with 

community service and local projects to bring fresh ideas and inspiration to the table. ALL ARE 

WELCOMED!!! 

 

Let's Plan well to serve our community and bring Heavenly Parents and True Parents to our brothers and 

sisters. 

 

Aju! 

Best Regards, 

 

Daryl M. Clarke, 

Senior Associate Pastor, Belvedere Family Church 

Family Federation USA 

HSA-UWC 


